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As we head into Winter Break, there are some updates and information to share with the families who 
will be attending Ecole Salish next year.  

We are so pleased to welcome Mr. JB Mahli who will be joining us at Salish as our Vice-Principal. Mr. 
Mahli is currently Vice-Principal at Semiahmoo Secondary and will officially join us in the summer. 
Expect to see him around the school and in particular, when we hold our open house in the spring.  

We are also very excited to reveal the logo that was designed for Ecole Salish. We were most fortunate 
to acquire the skills and talents of a Coast Salish artist from the Musqueam Band in Richmond. The 
artist’s name is Deanne Point and her ‘Wolf Howling at the Moon’ will be displayed on center court in 
the gym in addition to being on our letterhead and spirit wear.  

December was a busy month as we worked together with Tweedsmuir and Clayton Secondary Schools 
along with our elementary feeder schools to complete course selection for grade 7s, 8s and 9s for next 
year. We extend a very sincere thank you to the teachers, counsellors, clerks and administration who 
helped us in completing course selection for our Salish students.  

Parents and students are now able to log into MyEd and see the courses they have chosen for next year. 
Students will be able to make changes to their electives until the end of January 2018. If you have any 
questions, please send us an email at salish@surreyschools.ca or call us at 604-235-9836. 

In January, there will be more information coming regarding the opening of Ecole Salish. Please follow 
us on Facebook, Twitter or Instagram. We can be found at Ecole Salish@. Now that we have a school 
logo, we are able to work on a school app and hope to launch it in the New Year. 

Parents are encouraged to get involved at Ecole Salish! The best way to know what is going on in your 
child’s school is to get involved in the PAC. We will be having our first PAC meeting in the New Year. 

Wishing everyone a very Merry and Happy Holidays! 
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